
 

 

 

 

Eniros 2014 Annual Report is now available (Swedish and English versions) on the 

company’s website: www.enirogroup.com. An English version is attached to this press 

release. In the audit report the auditors have stated that they do not recommend that 

former President and CEO Johan Lindgren be discharged from liability for the 2014 

financial year. In addition, the auditors have stated that they recommend that the 

members of the Board of Directors and the current President and CEO, Stefan Kercza,  

be discharged from liability for the 2014 financial year.  

Eniro’s Annual General Meeting will be held at 10 a.m. (CET) on March 27, 2015, at the 

company’s headquarters, Gustav III:s Boulevard 40, in Solna. 

 

For further information, please contact:  

Lars-Johan Jarnheimer, Chairman of the Board, Tel.: +46 553 310 00 

Cecilia Ketels, Acting Head of Investor Relations, Tel.: +46 72 157 29 07, email: cecilia.ketels@eniro.com  

 

This information is such that Eniro AB (publ) is obligated to disclose pursuant to the Financial Instruments 

Trading Act and/or the Securities Market Act. Submitted for publication on March 6, 2015, at 5.30 p.m. CET. 

 

 

Eniro is one of the largest local search companies in the Nordic region. The company has approximately 2,300 
employees and has been listed on Nasdaq OMX Stockholm since 2000. During 2014, Eniro’s revenues amounted to 
SEK 3,002 M and EBITDA was SEK 631 M. More than 88 percent of Eniro’s advertising revenues come from multiscreen 
channels. The company’s headquarters are located in Stockholm, Sweden. More on Eniro at www.enirogroup.com. 

Eniro – Discover local. Search local.  
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